tilstock is believing tilstock is learning tilstock is reflecting tilstock is smiling tilstock is aspiring tilstock is nurturing tilstock is achieving



NEWSLETTER ISSUE 3 FRIDAY 2ND MARCH 2018

Welcome

Welcome to Miss Parry who will be supporting the children in Oaks in the mornings and our EYFS children in the afternoons.

New Uniform

We would like to invite parents and pupils to come in any evening after school, w/c 12th March between 3:15 and 3:45pm to try on uniform samples, to determine sizes, and to complete order forms.

Parent Consultations

Parent consultation meetings will take place on Tuesday 27th March between 1pm and 6pm. A letter containing further information will be sent out shortly.

Residential

Thank you to all of the parents who have already brought in their deposits for the residential trip. If you haven't already done so, please bring it into school as soon as possible.

Mr. Spicer's Riddle

What belongs to you but other people use it more than you?

World Book Day

The children looked fantastic dressed as their favourite book characters. During the day they have been sharing stories and exploring the art of telling stories. A big thank you to parents for their support with World Book Day and the childrens costumes.











T: 01948 880347

E: tilstockadmin@mmat.co.uk

W: www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk